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Introduction 

• The Sturton by Stow and Stow Parish Councils created a 
partnership in order to develop a joint  Neighbourhood 
Plan. 

 
• A consultation involving both parishes has been conducted 

with a report and feedback event delivered in March 2019. 
 

• Alongside this consultation the Neighbourhood Plan group 
designed a questionnaire for school children that attend 
Sturton by Stow Primary School.   

 
• Community Lincs have undertaken the analysis of this 

questionnaire. 
 



Analysis of the questionnaire 
 

• Sturton by Stow primary school has a wide catchment 
area. Children who have responded to this questionnaire 
represent 15 different parishes. 



• Children from Sturton by 
Stow make up just 
under half of all 
respondents (46.67 %) 

• Children from 
Willingham by Stow are 
the second highest 
respondents (12.22%) 

• Stow children the third 
highest number of 
respondents (11.11%) 

 
• A total of 42 children from Sturton by Stow and 10 from 

Stow completed the questionnaire. The remaining  
analysis relates to their responses.  



What do you like about living there? 



 
What do you not like? 

 



 
What are your hopes for the future     

(secondary school, after school)? 
 



 
How could we improve our local environment? 

 



 
How could we make where we live safer? 

 



 
What do you like doing in your spare time? 

 



 
What facilities would improve our local area? 



 
Do you think it would be good if our village 

grew bigger?  

 





 
What else would you like to tell us about 

where you live? 

 



Conclusion 

• A common thread amongst a number of the responses relate to litter. 
Suggestions to reduce litter were to provide more litter bins. One 
responder suggested a litter picking club could be created. 

• More speed restriction signs, traffic lights and zebra crossings were 
suggestions to tackle the concern over speeding traffic 

• The widening of some footpaths was also requested by several 
responders to ensure safer walking. 

• Some responders would like to see improvements to the facilities in the 
parks; suggestions were also made for other facilities such as public 
toilets, a medical centre and more shops (Sturton by Stow). 

• Responders from Sturton by Stow were more receptive to their village 
growing in size than responders from the smaller parish of Stow. 

• Responders were able to relate growth to the potential for more 
facilities. On the flip side concerns around growth relate to more noise, 
more litter, a busier place in which to live and an impact on the views 
and places to play (run around). 



Recommendations 

• The children who participated in the 
questionnaire should be informed of the 
results. 

• Keep the school informed of the progress of 
the Neighbourhood Plan. 

• Could the school be involved in creating its 
own “walkabout” that could potentially link 
into the Neighbourhood Profile? 

 




